
By: Peter Sass:  Head of Democratic Services and Local Leadership  
 
To:  Cabinet Scrutiny Committee – 9 April 2010 
 
 
Subject:      Kent Digital Service (Urgent Cabinet Member Decision) 
 
 

 
 
 
1. Background 
 

In accordance with the urgency procedures set out in the Council’s Constitution 
on 25 February 2010, Mr R Gough the Cabinet Portfolio Holder for Corporate 
Support Services and Performance Management took an urgent decision in 
respect of Kent Digital Service the details of which are set out in attached reports.  

 
The Chairman and Vice-Chairmen of the Cabinet Scrutiny Committee would like 
clarification on the following points: 
 
a) the urgency of the decision 
b) cost 
c) governance 
d) advertising revenues 

 
 
 
2.  Recommendation 
 

Members of the Cabinet Scrutiny Committee may: 
 

(a) make no comments  
 
(b) express comments but not require reconsideration of the decision  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact:   Anna Taylor  Tel: 01622 694764 
 


